
Statement Regarding Greek Proposal 

  

In accordance with MBSHC CL No. 12/2024, the conditions required for putting the Greek 

proposal to vote at MBSHC24 have not been met. That is why, the proposal can not be added 

to the agenda. As of Türkiye, we agree with MBSHC CL No. 12/2024 and there is no need to 

discuss the proposal in the plenary session. 

 


